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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

Clear cutting permanently degrades the forest with global repercussions, literally global. Federal employees
involved in making any related decisions and completing any related work have been aware of this for decades.

Instead of taking more giant steps to making our planet uninhabitable for humans, other primates, and many
other animals; maybe a more scientific approach could be used such as focused harvesting of forest products,
along with retraining of forest and lumbar industry workers so that they could use their skills and energies in a
more productive &amp; long lasting vocation.

Sincerely,

William Rosenfeld

Pittsboro, NC 27312

[Position]



